
 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: National Golf Associations 

From:  Nick Shan, Tournament Director and Dominic Wall, Director Asia-Pacific 

Date:  28th April 2021 

Re:   WAAP update – 7th to 10th October 2021 

 

We would like to provide an update concerning the date, venue and invitation process for the 2021 

Women’s Amateur Asia Pacific. 

• The date is the 7th to 10th October 2021 and the venue remains the same, the Waterside 

Course at Siam Country Club, Pattaya, Thailand.  

• Invitations will be issued on the 24th June 2021 and the players’ World Amateur Golf Ranking 

as at this date will be used to determine the field. The player eligibility conditions remain the 

same as per previous WAAPs. 

• We will confirm more details in due course regarding the Covid-19 situation in Thailand and 

how this will impact on the WAAP. At this stage we are likely to operate a Covid-bubble 

where all players and officials must stay in the bubble that will operate at the hotel and golf 

course. They will not be able to leave the bubble areas or mix with outside, but we will have 

a number of activities and food and beverage options at both areas.  

• The various measures will be in place to prioritise the safety and security of all players and 

officials. We will therefore cover all associated Covid costs in Thailand for players and 

tournament officials plus international travel to Thailand for players.  

• Please note that at this stage it is not likely we can accommodate many additional people 

outside the players and officials group in the tournament bubble but we will continue to 

monitor this situation as conditions hopefully improve. 

• The team staging the Honda LPGA at Siam Country Club, that will be held from the 6th to 9th 

May 2021, will be the same team which will stage the WAAP and therefore we will assess 

how this championship operates and it provides a good platform for the WAAP to operate. 

We are very much planning to stage the WAAP in 2021 but will continue to monitor the situation in 

Thailand regarding travel and other Covid matters. We trust that this clarifies some points about the 

WAAP and please do not hesitate to contact either Nick Shan, Ling Wong or Dominic Wall if you 

require additional information.   

 


